
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
SUBJECT:   EBURY DEMOLITION CONTRACT VARIATION AND ADDITIONAL 

SPEND 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that  , Cabinet Member for Climate Action, Regeneration and 
Renters, Cabinet Member for Finance and Council Reform, has made the following 
executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the reasons set out below. 
 
( 
A variation to the JF Hunt demolition contract is recommended together with an 
approval to spend £961k on Phase 2 related demolition works. 
) 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
1. Recommendations 

 
1.1. This report seeks approval for: 

 A contract variation that enables additional works packages to be delivered 
under the JF Hunt demolition contract. The details of which are set out in 
Exempt Appendix 1.; 

 Additional demolition and works spend on Phase 1 totalling £1.652m and 
bringing total spend to £4.990m on Phase 1 and utilising £683k of project 
contingency; and 

 Accelerated Phase 2 demolition spend of £961k. 

 
 
2. Reasons for Decision   

 
2.1. The approvals will enable the Council to have the ability for additional site 

enabling works packages to be commissioned through the demolition contract 
therefore providing greater flexibility and potential mitigations for any potential 
delays with the main works provision on future phases and also enabling 
packages to be priced and competed between JF Hunt and the main works 
contractor.  
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